
Birthdays: Cheri Rowton 04/27; Alex Vahlstrom 04/28 

 

Your giving is essential in supporting your home church: 

At FBC, Newman, we offer many ways for you to give. You may bring 

them to Sunday morning or evening services, give online through our 

website, by mailing your donations to our P.O. Box, or by dropping by the 

church office during the week. When you give, kindly mark your envelope 

with the date, your name, dollar amount, your address, or any important 

changes to any of your information. Your generosity is truly valued and 

much needed. Guest Wi-Fi Password is: guest1234 
 

Ongoing Youth Fundraiser: 
Support our fundraiser by depositing your recyclables, including plastic 

bottles and aluminum cans, into the designated recycle bins placed 

throughout the church grounds and outside the Youth Room. 
 

Church Directory 

Interested in including a photo in the church directory? There is space 

available for you! Please reach out to Ruth at (209) 631-6585 to 
request a copy or to submit your picture. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Church Staff 

Senior Pastor Tim Rempel   (209) 602-2492 

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer  (209) 324-4958 

Admin. Assistant Ruth Carey  (209) 631-6585 

Worship Leader Justin Edwards  (209) 743-0690 
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April 2024 Giving

And a woman in the town 

who was a sinner found out 

that Jesus was reclining at 

the table in the Pharisee’s 

house. She brought an 

alabaster jar of perfume,… 

Luke 7:37 



First Baptist Church of Newman 

910 R Street / P.O. Box 759 

Newman, CA 95360 (209) 862-2393 

http://www.fbcnewman.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Sunday, April 21st, 2024 

9:45am Bible study for all ages 

11:00am Sunday Morning Worship 

  4:30pm Youth Family BBQ Fellowship 

  6:00pm  Pastor’s Bible Study & Youth 

  “Keep The Faith” ‘Guard The Truth’ 

  2 Timothy 1:1 – 18 

 

Hey Powerhouse families…  
Join us for an exciting Family BBQ Volleyball event at the church 

TODAY! Get ready for sizzling hot dogs and juicy hamburgers fresh 

off the grill. Let's amp up the fun by having each family bring a 

fabulous side dish to share! Mark your calendars for this fantastic 
gathering at 4:30pm. See you there! 

 

   Regular Weekly Schedule: 

Tuesday  A.A. Meeting here at 6pm 

Wednesday Women’s Bible Study at 10:30am 

   Prayer, Video Study & Youth at 6pm 

Thursday Good News Club, Von Renner – 3pm 

   Men’s Group at 7pm 

 

NAMB PRAYER CALENDAR 

Matt and Kelly Knight, Chaplain 

Buckley Space Force Base 

6964 S Shady Grove Ct., Aurora, CO 80016 

ChaplainKnight@live.com 

Pray that the Airmen, Space Force Guardians 

and their families would be open to the 

Gospel and for opportunities to build 

relationships with those who feel isolated. 

Pray 04/21 – 04/27 
 

WESTERN U.S. 

While the West is known for its scenic beauty and its major 

urban centers, vast spiritual darkness describes just about the 

whole western region of the United States. Many residents in 

cities like Las Vegas and Portland have no relationship with 

Christ. A large Catholic presence exists in Arizona and New 

Mexico, while more than 2.5 million Mormons reside in Utah 

and Idaho alone. Pray for the lost in the very religious areas 

like Salt Lake City where spiritual darkness is well-

camouflaged. Pray for the gospel to take root and scatter from 

the large urban centers of the West. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS:  

Wednesday 04/24 FBCN Quarterly Family Mtg. – 6pm 

Thursday 04/25 Last GNC for school year – 3pm 

Sunday 04/28 B.D.W. Training meeting – 5pm 
 

 

 

We have one more Good News Club for the school year. Your 

prayers are deeply appreciated as we hope to welcome more 

children and families into our church community. Let's pray 

together for increased attendance and for more kids to join us in the 

upcoming school year. Your support means a lot to us. Thank you. 

Pastor Tim Rempel 

http://www.fbcnewman.org/
mailto:ChaplainKnight@live.com

